
  

DESERONTO MINUTE 

April 21 – April 27 

MUSIC UP 

Intro: There's always something happening in the Town of Deseronto! Here's 

what's new!  

The Town of Deseronto reminds you that there will be a curbside spring clean-up 

of leaves and brush from May 25th through May 27th. All material will have to be 

placed at the curb no later than May 24th. A reminder this will be for brush and 

leaves ONLY, and leaves are to be raked to the curb or placed in paper bags. 

Residents are asked to be patient, as the collection process may take longer than 

expected due to physical distancing. Please do not approach Town staff during 

collection. For complete details about spring brush and leaf collection, please visit 

the Town of Deseronto. 

And with all Town buildings closed to the public due to the current Stay At Home 

order, a reminder that one untagged bag of garbage per residence, per week, will be 

allowed until Town Hall re-opens.  

Extro: There's always something happening in the Town of Deseronto...on the 

water’s edge! For more details, log on to deseronto dot c a! 

 


